
AMG Weekly Message 
Sunday, May 21, 2023 

  
Monday, May 22nd is Victoria Day - Holiday - No School 
Enjoy the long weekend, we will see you back on Tuesday, May 23rd. Just checked the weather and it is 
lovely! 

AMG Fun Day, Book Fair and Bake Sale - Check out the Posters 







 

Hi AMG families! 

The AMG School Council would like to invite you all to join us for AMG Day on Thursday, June 8 from 
3:30-7pm! It'll be an amazing opportunity for our whole school community to come together and 
celebrate an incredible year. With food, music, a bake sale, a gift basket raffle, and even 
performances from our primary choir and senior band, it's going to be an event you won't want to miss! 

Smokin’ Bones BBQ Catering will be providing hamburgers, hot dogs and veggie burgers on June 8th, 
and in order to be prepared we are asking families to pre-order their food. Food ordered in advance 
will be guaranteed, while any orders placed at the event will be first come first serve while supplies last. 
All meals will also come with a bag of chips and a drink (water, pop or juice) which you'll choose on site.   

Online ordering will be available through School Cash Online starting this Thursday, May 18th until 
June 5th. 

Stay tuned as we approach the event date for more exciting details! Can't wait to see you there! 

AMG School Council 



 


